

## THE YALE CLUB OF BOSTON

P.O. Box 523, Boston, Mass. 02102

December 7, 1995

Mr. John J. Donovan Indian Ridge Farm Cambridge, MA 02139

Dear Mr. Donovan,

I wish to take this opportunity to thank you for your generous contribution to the Scholarship Trust and to the Community Service Fellowship Program that you recently made through the Yale Club of Boston. The Club is very proud of its support for these valuable programs and it is the kind generosity of donors like yourself that permits these charitable endeavors to flourish.

With kind regards.

Sincerely,

William H. Baker, Esq.

President

Yale Club of Boston

mmm

The first of the second second